
   

    

     
     
         

              
       

         

 

March 31, 2020 

Central Linn Junior/Senior High 

Teachers are working on plans to continue education through new avenues. Students please 
begin checking your school email address daily beginning Tuesday, March 31st. Parents please 
begin checking your email address that you have on file with the district daily beginning 
Tuesday, March 31st. Further information will be sent to you by Central Linn staff through your 
email address. Students if you are unable to access your school email, please call the high 
school office 541-369-2811 and leave your name and a call back phone number. 


